
283 pembroke street west – p.o. box 1087
pembroke, ontario K8A 6Y6

tel: (613) 732-3687 – fax: (613) 732-9838
web: www. orpowercorp.com

March 26, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation
2015 Distribution Rate Application

EB-2014-0105

Dear Ms. Walli:

Ottawa River Power Corporation (ORPC) is requesting that the Ontario Energy Board set its 2015 rates
on a cost of service basis. ORPC completed its last rebasing in 2010 (File EB-2009-0165), therefore
attaining eligibility per the February 20, 2014 letter to all licensed Electricity Distributors:

“Distributors that have filed Annual IR Index applications for 2014 rates have not been included
on the 2015 Rebasing List. These distributors can choose to move to the Price Cap IR, but would only be
eligible to rebase for 2015 if their last cost of service application was for 2011 rates or earlier.”

Ottawa River Power Corporation has been maintaining one of the lowest distribution rates in Ontario
and continues foremost to keep costs to its customers at a minimum. It is with this thought that ORPC is
seeking to move to Cost of Service rates in 2015. Having consistent rates is a priority and ORPC believes
that rebasing in 2015 will alleviate larger increases in the future.

Ottawa River Power Corporation respectfully submits this request.

Kind Regards,

Jane Wilkinson-Donnelly, CMA
Chief Financial Officer

This document is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services.


